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Mrs Julie Marano and Mr John Marano

It is with great concern that we see this bill presented and would like to see it more widely 
publicized so that we the people get to have a say. We as citizens of Australia object strongly to 
this being passed.
We would point out that Singapore is showing a measured sane response to what is really only 
another type of flu that we all know vaccines for the flu have not had measurable results since 
their inception and we are fed up with the fear, the lies and control including overstepping of 
our police and politicians in removing our livelihoods and freedoms under the guise of keeping 
us safe. Life never gives us guarantees. We all meet our maker one day.
If more money was spent on spreading healthy choices in food, air and water the burden on our 
health care system (of which we are seldom users of) would be improved.
Julie and John Marano
Public Health Emergency Response measures from 30 September 2021 to 30 April 2022.
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